
Bobbie Noonan Child Care 
PreK Newsletter 

 
Week #16 

Date:   Dec. 3 - 7  
Theme:  Families   
Introductions: Story #3 & Review  

Bits:   Dinosaurs    
Vocabulary:   
       

 
Language: We will discuss families.  We will have fun with flannel board stories and finger 

plays to go along with our “Family” theme.  We will also have a puppet play explaining 
happy and sad feelings.  We will introduce story #3 and review stories 1 & 2.  We will 
continue to review our letters and their phonic sounds.  

 
Concept:  We will start rote counting to 35 this week.  A new pattern for the month of 

December will be introduced. We will continue washing dishes in the water table and 
building with blocks for our holiday Little People.  We will play a number fishing game and 
hide and seek letter game. 

 
Craft & Writing: We have lots to review this week in Craft & Writing class including letters, 
numbers, shapes and our names.  We will also make a craft about our families.  

 
Motor: We will review the balance beam and the “name ball” game but with a twist.  We 

will add a path activity but this time with action words such as, “run & jump”.  We will 
play our follow directions game that will include all action words and four exercises.  We 
will end the week by playing a rhythm game where you pass a piece of scrap paper in a 

circle.  
  
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to 

wash your child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to 
school in closed toe shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground.  Thank you! 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

Dec. 18 Christmas Parties, Santa Visits 
        18 VPK Christmas @ Pelican Elementary 6:30 

        24 School Closes at 3 pm 
        24- 1/4  NO VPK 
        24- 31 Christmas Break (DAYCARE ONLY-NO PRESCHOOL) 

        25 Christmas Day - School Closed 
        31 School Closes at 3 pm 
 

 
Have a great week! 

 
 
 Mrs. Karen, Miss Lesly, Mrs. Jane, Mrs. Michele 

 

 

You can find the newsletter on our website: bobbienoonans.com 


